
 
 

PSBA/Notice-082                                                                                            September 26, 2022 

 

 

NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 

 
PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO PAKISTAN STOCK EXCHANGE LIMITED (PSX) 

REGULATIONS IN RELATION TO PROVIDING EASE IN REPORTING AND 

COMPLIANCE OBLIGATIONS OF SECURITIES BROKERS 

 

This refers to the notification Ref. No. PSX/N-941 dated September 23, 2022 
(https://dps.psx.com.pk/download/attachment/192680-1.pdf), whereby, the PSX has 
invited the comments on proposed amendments to Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited (PSX) 
Regulations in relation to providing ease in reporting and compliance obligations of 
securities brokers. 

 

 
In this regard, the members are requested to kindly submit the comments, if any, with 

the Association Office through email at psamail024@gmail.com latest by September 30, 

2022, so that a consolidated response is submitted with the authorities for their 

consideration. 
 

 

_________sd____________ 

BILAL FAROOQ ZARDI 

Secretary General 
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